Forrest County Agricultural High School
2021-2022 School Year

Traditional in-person classes will be offered.

FCAHS will follow mandates from the Office of the
Governor and the Mississippi State Department of
Health. Medically fragile students will have access to
a homebound option. Limited classes will be offered
virtually for seniors only. Seniors who are interested
in must complete an application and meet the virtual
option criteria.

The CDC, MSDH, and the FCAHS Board of Trustees
strongly recommend face coverings (masks) for both
staff and students. Face coverings must follow dress
code requirements.

Students who are symptomatic should stay home and
see their primary care physician. Contact tracing will
be conducted this year when a positive case occurs.

Lunch will be provided in the cafeteria. Sneeze
guards and touchless hand sanitizing stations will be
in place.

Hand sanitizing stations have been placed in all
buildings.

Students are encouraged to bring refillable water
bottles. (No glass containers.) All water
fountains have been converted to bottle filling
stations.

School visitors will be limited and must have an
appointment.

Masks are required. Windows will be open.
Students will be separated when possible. Buses will
be sanitized at the end of each route. Bus notes will
NOT be allowed except in extreme emergencies and
administration will have the final authority on
changes. This includes activity trips.

The superintendent may require masks for all students and staff if needed based on local health trends

or changes in state or federal mandates.

***Approved by FCAHS Board of Trustees on July 22, 2021




